

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 26 JUNE 2020



















INTERMEDIATE STAGE BAND PERFORMANCE

The Intermediate Stage Band re-ignited the JUNIOR HUB event to close off a fun muftiday for the last day of term.

The HUB is an event where students perform live music in the playground to create a fun atmosphere for their peers whilst they eat lunch and play. The sun was shining and the weather was perfect for the band to play their first concert back from the Covid time away. The students performed a range of classic funk, pop and jazz hits; including Van Morrison's 'Moon Dance' and 'Crazy Little Thing Called Love' by Queen.

Thank you to all the parents for supporting their child's music education, with music lessons and after school rehearsals. The band sounded great, and it was very nice to see many students dancing and enjoying the music too. There was even a conga line running for some of the songs too!

Happy and safe holidays everyone.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles